
 

 
STOLEN BOATS CANADA 
             (Non Profit – Public Service) 
          Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

INFORMATION REQUESTED 
On 2010 October 8th Bob Gough of the Office of Navigable Waters -Transport Canada 
contacted Stolen Boats Canada regarding a 16’ Hourston that was abandoned on the beach in 
Friday Harbour in the San Juan Islands, USA. The vessel is displaying a Canadian Vessel 
License and is believed to be stolen from Vancouver Island or the lower mainland. If you have 
any information on this vessel please contact Jeff Asher of the San Juan Sheriff's office at 
jeffa@co.san-juan.wa.us  or 360-378-4151 or Constable Jamie Gibson Vancouver Police 
Marine Unit 604-817-1946 jamie.gibson@vpd.ca 

 

                          

            

www.stolenboats.ca 




